
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ February 25, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Part-Time Kitchen Manager - Delia Campos 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve Delia Campos as a part-time kitchen 
manager at the hourly rate of $20 for approximately 18 hours per week.  

Background Information: 

Delia served as a head start food service worker for 3 years prior to leading our kitchen for 18 
months under Taher. She is a responsible leader who understands the needs of our district and 
community. We look forward to her working with our team to improve our food service. 
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